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Upon evaluation of the program, worship Arts has concluded that the summer ministry 
music experience has in fact contributed successfully to the students involved in it. The 
program offers opportunities for students to experience constant feedback from not only 
their peers but from the church leaders and camp directors they interact with during 
their experience. The summer is certainly not an easy one for our students, but after 
conducting this research we have found that even in the midst of difficult circumstances 
a good majority have claimed to see growth in their personal and ministry lives. We are 
extremely confident in the positive aspects of our program. 
 
As far as changes are concerned the worship arts staff find that it needs to continue to 
improve its means of communication and organization in order to make information 
available to its students. We hope to continue receiving feedback from camps and camp 
directors to continue making improvements to our program. The majority of the camps 
gave good feedback but there is one that did not and we want to strive to meet the 
needs of every camp we interact with. Also structurally we find our model has continued 
to work as far as having three teams on average travel within the summer.  
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